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Truck incident Cherryville 
 
“Two Adelaide Hills Council staff were involved in a truck rollover down an embankment on Moores 

Road, Cherryville which resulted in the vehicle coming to rest some way down from the roadside.” 

 

“Council can confirm that the driver and passenger were able to walk away from the vehicle but 

have been taken to the Royal Adelaide Hospital for more comprehensive assessment and 

monitoring.” 

 

“Council will be conducting a full investigation and our focus is on supporting the Adelaide Hills staff 

involved and their families.” 

Peter Bice, Director Infrastructure & Operations 
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